
   
  
  
  
  

TTuueessddaayy,,  NNoovveemmbbeerr  2299,,  22002222  
 
Hey Hillcrest!   We are starting our food drive and holiday hamper collection!  Check out the 
flyers around the school and bring your donations in until December 9th.  Teachers, if you 
have collected any items please send them to the office this morning.  Let’s all do our part to 
help families in need this season. 
 
The Hillcrest Wrestling is ready to start this January. There is a short informational meeting 
today in Ms. Hamptons room, Room 162 at Nut Break TODAY. Wrestling is a sport for 
everyone. Practices and meets will start after the winter holidays. School District 43 has turned 
out more than 6 Olympic and World Champion Wrestlers and they all started in middle school. 
Are you next? Come find out. Rm 162 Nut Break TODAY. 
 
Grade 8 Girls Volleyball, there will be a mandatory meeting in Mr. Crawford's room at Nut 
Break today.  If you are planning on participating in the final tournament you must be at the 
meeting!  
 
Grade 8 students. Reminder of the iHub information meeting today at lunch in the Learning 
Commons.  Please bring your lunch as this meeting will start at 12:30! 
 
Attention sports leadership council, we will be hosting the grade 8 boys A tournament 
tomorrow. Please email Mr. Perry if you are able to stay after school until 530! 
 
Attention grade 7 volleyball players. The wrap-up party will be postponed to next Tuesday 
after school. We hope to see everyone out next week! 
 
Mr. Millin’s classes are cancelled today.  Teachers, please do not send students. 
 
Pizza Winners for November are Division 5 and Division 13!  Pizza will be tomorrow 
(Wednesday) at lunch!  Congratulations!! 
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